Edmeston Planning Board Meeting, May 21, 2014 7:00 pm

Members Present: Sharon Mumbulo, Alice Quintin Eleanor Vibbard Sylvia Chesebrough, new mwmbwe, Donna Lou Emhof

Guests: Eli Hershberger, Russ Dutcher

Minutes of April meeting were approved

. Old Business: Discussion of flashing light signs. Mr. Dutcher reported he has talked to owners of Spikes . He told them the flashing must cease. The lights are to be turned off when business closes at 10 pm.

The sign at the firehouse is supposed to turn off at 9 pm. He says the school turns their light off at night, no time specified. Mr. Dutcher will see the Zoning Board officers about a variance for these three signs,

New Business: Discussion of a simple subdivision proposed by Mr. Hershberger. A milk station serving the Amish needs two acres to accommodate their business which will be divided from Mr. Hershberger's property on Dutch Valley Road. A motion to table this proposal until next month pending completed paperwork was approved

. .A proposal to move the next Planning Board meeting to June 11 was approved. Sharon will notify the Town Clerk.

Next meeting is Weds. June 11, 2014 7 pm

Meeting adjourned at 9:00 pm.

Alice Quintin, Secretary